Title: Policy for non-hazardous cleaning products.

Introductory Statement: St.Finbarr’s Boy N.S. is currently in the second
year of working on the Green Schools Water Theme. This work involves
the promotion of water awareness and conservation, as well as using
environmentally friendly products in school.

Aim: Our aim is to implement the usage of environmentally friendly,
non-hazardous cleaning products in St.Finbarr’s Boys N.S.

Procedure: After reading “Cleaner Cleaning Products” by An Taisce, the
Green Schools Committee decided to invest in non-hazardous cleaning
products. St.Finbarr’s will purchase new products from Cork Hygiene
Ltd, which supply environmentally friendly cleaning products to
schools.

Roles & Responsibilities: School secretary, Ann O’Mahony, will order
the products. Green Schools Committee members will speak to Angela
Whooley, who cleans the school, regarding the new products.

Implementation: 2013-2014 School year
Review: This policy will be reviewed annually.

Ratification: This policy was ratified on the 24t March at St.Finbarr’s
Boys N.S. Board of Management meeting.
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